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Thursday March 17, 2016                                                           

 
Dear Students, Parents, Guardian, Kookums and Mooshums, 

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
  

March 17th already??? Where have the days gone? Next week, you will pick up 

your sons or daughter report cards on March 23 and your child or their teacher 

will explain their progress in their learning. We hope to see every parent there. 

Very important! 

 

After picking your child’s progress report, there is one more day of classes and 

then Spring Break begins. Once students return, only three months of school 

until summer vacation! Wow! 

 

Privacy Forms 
  

Thank you to all the parents who returned the privacy forms. You can always change it at any time. It 

should be pointed out that parents who gave permission to the school to post their child’s photo 

on the internet includes our school website and school’s Facebook page. We are looking at making 

our Facebook page a closed community. 

 

Remind 
  

Did you get this newsletter??? Great. But maybe you missed the one last week because it was left at 

school. Already 13 parents have signed up for the Remind text message alerts. It’s a great way to know 

if there is a newsletter coming or no school day. Your cell number or email is kept private. I never see it 

unless its already on file at the school. You can sign up still – see attached sheet. You can also 

unsubscribe at any time. 

  

Swimming 
  

With summer approaching, it’s a great time to for the kids to develop their swimming skills. Thanks to 

the Conklin Community Enhancement Society, our students will be heading to Lac La Biche for 

swimming lessons starting April 5 for six weeks. K to 3 class goes every Tuesday, 4 to 6 class every 

Wednesday and the junior highs every Thursday. Permission slip attached! 

 

We do need a few chaperones especially male for the younger students. Please contact the school if you 

can chaperone.  
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Read Read Read!!! 
 

Every student in the elementary program has increased at least one level in their reading. It’s very 

important that children practice their reading at home and really understand what they are reading. 

Thanks to all the parents who read at home with their child. 

 

As always, please feel free to stop in and say hi. 

 

Mahsi! 

 

Mr. Carson, Principal 

 

Important Dates:  
Friday March 18 – Spelling Bee - 12:45 Library 

Wednesday March 23 – Parent Teacher Interview (Student Lead Conferences) TBA 

Friday March 25 to April 3 – No School – Easter Break 

Monday April 4 – School Resumes – 8:30am 

Tuesday April 5 – Swimming for K to 3 Class 

Wednesday April 6 – Swimming for 4 to 6 Class 

Thursday April 7 – Swimming for 7 to 9 Class 
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achieve their full potential within a caring and 

respectful environment” 

 

http://www.conklincommunityschool.ca/

